
Dear AASCA ATHLETIC DIRECTORS and SUPERINTENDENTS:

The Escuela Internacional Sampedrana is honored to host the AASCA BASKETBALL
Tournament 2022 from October 26th to October 30th (traveling dates included)

We cordially invite your school and your teams to participate in this event.  Please let
us know by September 26th if you plan on participating (boys, girls or both). We will
host both Atlantic and Pacific Divisions.

The participation fee for this tournament is US $600 per category. If you are planning
to participate, please deposit the registration fee by October 12th .

Please note that you are responsible for all wire transfer fees assessed. Our bank
charges $35 when receiving the transfer so please add that amount to the total.

If you have any questions regarding the tournament or need any assistance, please
contact Juan R. Santamaria EIS. (504) 32428016 or jsantamaria@seishn.com.

Games will be held at EIS and SERAN.

Fill out the information in excel sheet in the Google Drive for the AASCA BASKETBALL
that will be posted on September 7th.

We are very excited about hosting your teams that represent your school
communities.

Ms. Gina Larach                                           Mr. Juan R. Santamaria, CMAA, CIAA
Superintendent- EIS                                  Co-Curricular Activities Director - EIS
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